
     
King Ina Church of England Academy 

Northfield 

Somerton 

Somerset, TA11 6FQ 

 

Telephone:  01458 272587 

Email:  office@kingina.co.uk 
 

           
11th February 2025 
 
   
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

The Newt in Somerset 
 
We would like to invite KS2 to attend a school trip to The Newt in Somerset as part of our History 
and Geography learning. 
 
We are currently studying settlements and will later learn about the Romans next term. This trip will 
be an opportunity for the children to explore a Roman villa! 
 
The charge for the trip will be £4.81 per pupil, which the PTFA have very kindly agreed to fully fund. 
Therefore, there will be no charge.  
 

Still please login to Parentpay to give consent for your child to go on the trip. 
 

The children will go in three groups as follows: 
 
4th March – Buzzards and Kestrels  
6th March – Merlins 
11th March – Peregrines and Red Kites 
13th March – Sparrowhawks and Harriers 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and coat with them on the day. The children 
will be back in time for normal pick up at 3.15pm. 
 
The bus will need to leave King Ina Academy at 8:55 to ensure punctual arrival to our location. As a 

result, please ensure you arrive to school on time as the bus will leave promptly at 8:55.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Key stage 2 Team 
 


